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From: SO-HR, Linda Lockamy 

To: VCDR, Howard Sprow, Division 10 
 

Subject: Activity Report: Human Resources 
 

➢ Activities, Projects, or Events.  
 

• I’ve received one “Join Us Online” notification since my February report. 
 

o One for Flotilla 10-07. 
 

• The FSO-HR in Flotilla 10-07 has acknowledged receipt of the contact information but has 

not reported any progress. He has reported that the phone number that was supplied is not 

valid. 
 

• The most recent DIRAUX Task Listing/Status report indicates that 15 new member 

applications are in progress. 
 

o Two for Flotilla 10-01. 

o Eleven for Flotilla 10-05. 

o Two for Flotilla 10-06. 
 

• Comparisons of the February 9th and the current DIRAUX Task Listing/Status reports as to 

“New Mbr Applications” and “Enrollments.” 
 

o Two names have been removed from the report but do not appear in the Auxiliary 

Directory. We have either lost those individuals or DIRAUX has stopped tracking 

them on the Task Listing/Status report. A new DIRAUX policy? 

o Two names have been removed from the report and are now shown as BQ members of 

Flotilla 10-05. 

o There are two new names on the report. Both for Flotilla 10-05. 

o My interpretation is that new member processing for two members have been 

completed since February. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Linda Lockamy 

SO-HR Division 10  
 

cc:  SO-SR 

       SO-CS 

       DSO-HR 


